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Coming  Next Time: Starting to mentor FLL teams for the 2020-2021 season!

FLL Unconference
In August, Team Neutrino hosted our 
second annual FLL Unconference. 
This virtual event provided FLL 
mentors and coaches an open 
dialogue to discuss and share ideas 
relating to all areas of FLL, from core 
values to judging practices.

FTC Coaches Conference
This August, Team Neutrino 
presented “Team Neutrino’s Outreach 
Journey: 2011 to Quarantine” 
virtually to FIRST’s National FTC 
Coaches Professional Development 
Conference. The panel assisted 
upcoming FTC teams in learning the 
importance of sustainable outreach 
and impact.

Recruiting  New Students
During August, Team Neutrino 

mentors began interviewing students 
interested in joining Team Neutrino 

in the upcoming season. Students 
were able to choose between online 

and in-person, socially distanced  
interviews.    

Driving Robot at The Park
Team Neutrino hosted an outdoor, 

socially distanced meeting where 
students new to the team worked 

with existing members to learn how 
to drive the robot, how drive team 

functions, and to get hands-on 
experience.  


